
 

August 

In August, I began to focus on the plan of work, focusing largely on addressing student democracy by 

establishing the broad-base student manifesto, consent by looking at applying this to clubs and 

societies and addressing student renter and worker power by establishing a campaign group for this 

interests.  

I also began working on the framework on the student manifesto. This will involve a stage for 

students to decide what would be addressed in the Manifesto, then separating those into policy 

leads to have these approved at a final, all student meeting.  

This was also a period of training before the semester, so I did training with Look After Your Mate 

training as well as attending the three day long SUT+ Training which we hosted. We engaged in talks 

and discussions about renters rights, abortions, our relationships with the Trade Unions on Campus 

as well as engaging in a rapid fire simulation of a Students’ Union.  

I also attended the Campaigns Workshop set up by NUS-USI to assess how we bring our constituents 

into the regional/national campaigns.  

I also attended a series of meetings within the university which were largely about meeting the new 

team, and also worked with the UCU and Unite to address issues at the Health and Safety 

Committee. 


